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Greenville 
Elementary  

7025 Cross Street 
Greenville, IN 

47124 

Sarah Pierce, Principal  

Cindy Stroud, 
Administrative Intern 

Phone: 
812-542-5504 

Fax: 812-542-4786 

Attendance Line: 
812-542-5301 

February 19th dress as 
your Favorite Movie 
Character 

February 26th Dress with 
your clothes Inside Out 

March 5th Dr. Suess Day- 
Dress as your Favorite 
Book Character 

March 12th PJ Day, must 
be appropriate for 
school and the weather
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Greenville Gazette 
Home of the Tigers!

A Note from Ms. Pierce  

Dear Greenville Parents,  
Each year, we work diligently to build learning 
teams for each of our class-rooms. We consider 
learning styles, boy/girl ratio, student ability, 
parent support, and current curricular initiates. 
The process is quite involved when considering 
all of these factors for over 460 students. We also 
have to consider changes in teaching staff and 
grade level assignments. Due to the enormity of 
this task, we will not be accepting requests for 
specific teachers. We have an outstanding 
teaching staff at Greenville. If there is anything 
you would like to share with me regarding your 
child’s specific learning needs, we will take this 
into consideration and place your child in the 
classroom that is best suited. Please submit 
these needs in writing to me by March 12th. 
Letters should be sent to school in a sealed 
envelope addressed to me or sent via email 
to spierce@nafcs.org. Thank you for your 
patience and understanding. 
Love, 
Ms. Pierce 
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Technology 
Support 

Families should email 
ingreen@nafcs.org 
if you do not have 
connectivity and 
have not already 

sent an email.   

Student/Parent 
virtual learner 
technology support 
form https://
docs.google.com/
forms/d/e/
1FAIpQLSek3wG8R
726gYtzo96nVsx4Q
2EqCzbmFHQHEm
nzsPpoWUjZLw/
viewform   

Student/Parent 
technology 
support call 
812-542-4700, 
Option 1 

Information for 
Parents about 
Google Meets & 
Google 
Classrooms 
https://
sites.google.co
m/nafcs.org/nti/
parents 

February 22nd February 23rd February 24th February 25th February 26th 

Breakfast: #1 Fruit 
Filled Strudel #2 
Cereal  
Pear Cup, 100% 
Fruit Juice, 1% 
White Milk

Breakfast: #1Apple 
Cinn Toast, #2 
Cereal  
Orange Wedge, 
100% Fruit Juice, 
1% White Milk

Breakfast: #1 
Breakfast Pizza, 
#2 Cereal 
Peach Cup, 100% 
Fruit Juice, 1% 
White Milk

Breakfast: #1 
Sausage Pancake 
Sandwich #2 Cereal  
Sides:  Applesauce 
Cup 100% Fruit 
Juice, 1% White Milk

Breakfast: #1 
Banana Bread #2 
Cereal 
Strawberry Cup, 
100% Fruit Juice, 
1% White Milk

Lunch: #1 Mac N 
Cheese Bowl #2 
Manager’s Choice 
Sides: Peach Cup, 
Baby Carrots & 
Dip, Seasoned 
Corn, Choice of 
Milk

Lunch: #1 Bosco 
Sticks #2 Chef 
Salad  
Sides: 100% 
Frozen Fruit Juice 
Slushie, Seasoned 
Broccoli, Seasoned 
Peas & Carrots, 
Choice of Milk

Lunch: #1 
Chicken 
Sandwich #2 
Mini Corn Dogs 
Sides: Pear Cup, 
Manager’s 
Choice Veggie, 
Celery Sticks 
with PB, Choice 
of Milk

Lunch: #1Roasted 
Turkey & Gravy #2 
PBJ Bistro Bag 
Sides: Applesauce, 
Mashed Potatoes & 
Gravy, Seasoned 
Green Beans, Choice 
of Milk

Lunch: #1 Walking 
Taco #2 Yogurt 
Bistro Bag 
Sides: Pear Cup, 
Refried Beans, 
Garden Salad, 
Choice of Milk

If anyone in your household gets a COVID 
test or tests positive for COVID, please 

contact our school nurse, Sherry Stanfield, at 
either 812.542.2264 or via email: 

sstanfield@nafcs.org. You can also email Ms. 
Pierce at spierce@nafcs.org

Greenville families, 
once again, 
NAFCS has 

partnered with 
Metro United Way 

for their annual 
Build-A-Bed 
program. 

Through Build-a-Bed, we are able 
to provide a twin size bed for students that 

need their own place to sleep at night. 
Pictured below is an example of the beds. 

Beds come with the frame (that will need to 
be assembled), mattress, pillow, sheets, and 
blanket. If you have a student in need of a 

bed, please contact our school social 
worker, Katie Stein via email 

at kstein@nafcs.org. Beds are being built 
now and should be distributed by Spring 

Break.

Health Office is looking for 
clothing donations. Stretchy 
pants all sizes, but especially 

sizes 5,6,7 in both girls and boys.
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